
 

News release No. 1 - Ventilation Units Study, 6 May 2015 

 

Register for the first stakeholder meeting 

The first stakeholder meeting will take place in Brussels, Belgium, on 15 June from 10:00 to 16:30. The final 

location and agenda will be announced later, but you can already now register for the meeting by using the 

registration form. 

Documents 

We encourage stakeholders to comment and contribute open and freely to the project. All the comments 

or position papers that we receive will be published on the website for the general public to see unless you 

specify otherwise. The document section has now been updated with a position paper from Eurovent. 

 

Best regards, 

The Project Team 
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